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   17th May 2021 
Dear Parent, 
 
Trip to Alton Towers – Wednesday 14th July 2021 
 
We would like to reward a number of our students by inviting them to partake in a trip to 
Alton Towers, Staffordshire.  To be able to attend this trip, we expect students to have 
achieved a minimum net balance of 80 Class Charts behaviour points.  We will take this 
figure as it stands on the 11th June 2021.  Progress Leaders also reserve the right to make 
any final decision on any student’s eligibility for the trip. 
 
The trip will take place on Wednesday 14th July 2021.  Students are required to be at school 
for 7.10am.  Please ensure your child arrives promptly.  We will depart Alton Towers at 
6.00pm and return to school at approximately 8.00pm.  Students are not required to wear 
school uniform but please ensure sensible clothes are worn to suit the weather conditions 
as they will spend most of the day outside.  Students will need to bring their own lunch.  
There are facilities to purchase food on site. However, at peak times they can be busy and 
are expensive. Any student eligible for Pupil Premium will have a packed lunch provided.   
 
The contribution cost of the trip is approximately £40.00, which covers the cost of the coach 
and entry into Alton Towers. This amount may change slightly depending on the numbers 
who attend. 
 
For those who choose not to sign up for the trip, but who are eligible, we are arranging for a 
trip to a cinema in the morning and then non-academic activities in the afternoon, so that all 
the pupils are able to enjoy a rewards day of some type. 
 
If your child is eligible to attend, he/she will receive an invitation after the 11th of June, so 
you need not take any action now, other than encourage your child to reach the required 80 
net merits by being the best they can be. 
 
The deadline for payment will be the 25th of June 2021 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
Mr McTeague 
Year 7 and 8 Progress Leader       
 

Mr Nutman  
Year 9 Progress Leader       

Mrs Holt 
Year 10 Progress Leader      

 
 
 
                           
 


